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From the Director….  

                     *Miss Kaylee 

Monthly Reminders: 
* August 5th - Pete the Cat Day 

* August 10th - Miss Amy’s Birthday 

* August 17th- I Love My Feet Spa Day 

* August 24th- C.A.L Color Day 

* August 25th- Buffalo Bills Day! 

* August 25th- Re-Registration Due 

* August 28th- Moving Up Day 

* September 4th- CLOSED for Labor Day  
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Return Re-Registration Packets by August 25th, 2023 

 



August Newsletter 
 

Nursery 1 

Happy August families! Summer is going by so fast 

and time needs to slow down…just a little bit! This 

month in Nursery 1 is Under the Ocean. This is 

definitely one of my favorite months. We will be 

turning our classroom into the deep blue sea with 

fun sea animal art, playing with water, exploring 

sand, and of course listening to our favorite songs. 

Yes, this includes everyone’s favorite… Baby Shark 

        With most of us starting to transition to get 

ready for our big move to Nursery 2, please make 

sure your child has proper footwear. Sneakers are the 

only acceptable footwear here at Care-A-Lot       I 

will be sending out a message about our transition 

and everything soon, so don’t worry we’re not 

moving over just yet!  

Miss Megan and Miss Sarah 

(716)627-3724    Care-A-Lot Childcare    Lakeview@care-a-lot.net 

 

2023 

   Nursery 2 
Hello families, can you believe that we’re now 

entering our very last month together. I’m so sad 

that it will be time to say goodbye to my friends and 

watch them all become Big Kids in the toddler 

classroom. The last two years together have 

certainly flown by quickly. It’s been an absolute 

pleasure watching your children grow and learn. 

We’re all such amazing little people and I will miss 

them all so much. This month we will spend our days 

playing together and having as much fun and messy 

adventures as we possibly can. We will be having 

fun learning all about creepy crawly BUGS. This is 

one of my favorites and will be so much fun. We will 

sing bug songs, search for bugs, fill our sensory bin 

with worms and paint lots of bugs without hands 

and feet. We’ve really enjoyed the splash pad and 

can’t wait to spend the next month out there having 

fun. Please check your child’s cubby and update 

things as needed. Some of us also need a fresh new 

sunscreen. We apply it 2 times daily and it tends to 

go fast. As always please let me know if you have 

any questions, comments, or concerns. Happy 

August         ~ Miss Tina & Miss Amy 
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Toddlers 
Welcome Miss Tasha! 

August is here and it’s going to fly by. 

What better time than now to explore 

swamps and the animals that live in 

them. We’ll go from alligators to birds, 

turtles to frogs and talking about what 

they do and where they live. We’ll 

have fun learning about their habitats 

with hands on sensory play, water play, 

art projects, and books that are sure 

to be sticky, messy, and fun. Just a 

reminder to check your kiddo’s cubby 

regularly for artwork to bring home and 

to make sure it’s stocked with extra 

clothes. I’m so excited for how far 

your kiddos have come and I’m looking 

forward to finishing out our year with 

them!  

Miss Tasha, Miss Alex 
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Preschool 

August has come and with it we will enjoy the rest 

of the summer before a new school year starts. We 

will continue to review numbers, letters, shapes, and 

colors. It will be another month of fun!  

We will explore the world of bees and talk about 

what bees do. What do they eat and where do they go 

when the weather gets cold?  

This month will also be the last for some of our 

friends before they move on to kindergarten. We 

will miss our friends when they go, and we are 

excited to enjoy the time we have left with them. 

Let’s have some fun before the summer ends! 

Happy August! 

Mr. Doug & Miss Savannah 

 


